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Y2 AND Y6 CELEBRATIONS 

We are hoping to allow each Y2 and Y6 class to organise a class celebration at the end of term.  It won’t be our 

usual ‘full concerts’ but a little something for the children to mark the end of their key stage and to allow them 

the opportunity to speak/perform in front of an audience.  Unfortunately due to Covid restrictions only 1 parent 

will be able to attend. 

More details to follow. 

CATCH UP CLUBS 

Year 4, 5 and 6 have started their weekend catch up clubs online once more.  The sessions are open to all 

children in Y 4, 5 and 6.  If you need any information about logging in please contact  :- 

yr6greenYTCS@gmail.com 

 
yr6greenYTCS@gmail.com 

  
yr6greenYTCS@gmail.com 

 

 

OUTSTANDING MONIES 

Please ensure any money owed for school lunches or before and after school provision is paid before Friday 16th 

July 2021. 

Contact school if you are having difficulties. 

SPONSORED OBSTACLE COURSE 

Please continue to send in sponsor forms and money once collected from friends and family.  Remember all 

children who return a sponsor form will get a small treat and the child in each class who collects the most will 

get a prize. 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

School will close on Friday 23rd July for the summer break.   We will re-open on Monday 6th September 2021. 

PARENTS EVENING 

We are hoping to give parents an opportunity to meet or speak to class teachers before the end of the year.  

There will also be a short written report to let you know how well your child has done during this difficult year.  

A separate letter will be going out shortly.  Again, due to Covid restrictions only 1 parent will be able to attend. 

TRIPS 

We are planning a couple of trips or events before the end of the year but as usual we can only do this if we are 

able to fund them.  If enough contributions are not collected it may lead to trips being cancelled.  Please support 

school in providing these opportunities for your children. 


